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Lathrop Gage Recognized by BTI for Exceptional
Client Service

January 12, 2018

Kansas City (January 9, 2018) - Lathrop Gage obtained recognition among BTI's Client Service A-Team for

2018. The recognition, which includes feedback from corporate counsel, is limited solely to law firms

considered by clients to deliver the absolute best levels of client service.

The 2018 report comes from in-depth interviews with more than 350 corporate counsel that reveal Lathrop

Gage and other recognized firms deliver better client service than other law firms serving the world's largest

clients. Clients recognize Lathrop Gage as an unparalleled leader in client service.

BTI conducts extensive independent research on how clients acquire, manage, and evaluate their

professional service providers. The full 2018 Client Service A-Team report is now available on BTI's website.

  

About Lathrop Gage

Lathrop Gage is a law firm whose clients form the backbone of our economy. Our attorneys provide strategic

guidance in litigation, business and intellectual property law, with deep knowledge and experience in the

industries we serve. We work as one integrated team with offices across the country to help our clients see

beyond immediate challenges to achieve their most important objectives. For more information, visit www.

lathropgage.com

 


